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CRA Generations Club meeting 

July 8th 2024 

Virtual Meeting 

Attendance  
Guy Proulx   Present     

Heather Daniels   

Joanne St Georges 

Lisa Rondeau   

Sheila Willis   

Eugene Nicholl  

Nancy Fowler 

Laurie Drake 

Tyler Lévesque  Absent 

Teri Carucci 

Odette Beaubien 

Ann Perry  

 

Agenda Items 
Welcome new members 

 

Guy Proulx welcomed the new members Suzanne Hess and Laurie Drake and expressed his 

appreciation for their interest in furthering the club’s interests.   

 

Postmortem golf tournament 

 

Heather Daniels organized the tournament and indicated there were 156 participants.  The 

financial report was shared with members a while back and indicated that the event broke even.  

There were 3 draws made yielding 625 back to the winners.  Door prizes were given including 

those provided by the Meadows Gold Club.  The event is booked again for next year at Meadows 

golf course in early June.  This event was most successful and weather did cooperate. 

 

Cruise event of August 12th 

 

This is the first event organized on the Eventbrite platform.  The committee is composed of Guy, 

Lisa and Joanne.  Price is set at 40$ to cover Eventbrite costs of some 4$ thereby yielding a net 

revenue of 36$ to the club to cover expenses including the cruise, disco and munchies.  Capacity 

was set at 180 and 175 tickets are available to the general public. 

 

Executive members can purchase tickets for 36$ each and save the Eventbrite processing fees of 

4$.  It was also agreed that there would not be any draws as the club does not need the money 
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and it is a chore to do while folks are dancing or enjoying fireworks and also because fewer people 

carry cash. 

 

Tickets will first be offered to our registered members and Sheila can release event info after the 

meeting as tickets go on sale on July 8th.  The event will next be publicized by Heather on our 

Facebook site on July 15th.  We will then determine if there is a need to reach within CRA based 

on tickets sold a few weeks before the event.  The organizers will make that decision. 

 

New website 

 

The new website is now live and while it took the committee a while to reach consensus on 

presentation and contents, it appears to have all we need to meet the club’s objectives. We can 

always amend it if we notice improvements are needed. 

 

Sheila indicated our last communication about the change to the Generations club resulted in 

many new registrations. 

 

Members agreed it was time to compensate our webmaster Jason for all the work he has done.  

Guy will undertake to connect with Jason to discuss this matter. 

 

Some members indicated the website does not pop up depending on the browsers used.  Jason 

will be asked to explore this matter. 

 

It was also agreed we should close the old QCC Website to avoid confusion with our membership.  

Guy will connect with our prior webmaster to get this done and also ask for a copy of contents for 

potential future reference.  There will be fees involved in compensating Jonathan. 

 

Fall potential activities 

 

Very limited discussion on this topic.  This topic will be part of our next agenda.  Members are 

asked to reflect on this matter in anticipation of the next meeting. 

 

Next meeting 

 

The committee opted to hold the next meeting on Wednesday September 18th staring at 5:00pm. 

That should provide the club sufficient time to explore holding an activity prior to the December 

Luncheon.  Meeting is currently set up to be virtual.  This may change and a decision will be made 

before the meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM and everyone wished each other a nice summer. 


